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IN THE NEWS THIS HALF TERM ...

Eid Celebration
Parent/Carer Workshops
Music Classes
Jazz Award - 7B

Welcome to our new edition of the Lea Hall Academy  Newsletter.

SUMMER TERM 1, 2024  

EID CELEBRATION 

Football Yr 5 & 6
Music Concert 
Science
Judo Competition

On Thursday 25th Apri l  the whole
school celebrated Eid! All s tudents
were involved with activi t ies such as,
taste test ing foods l ike samosas,
onion bhajis and curry’s and they
took part in art classes focusing on
mosques, prayer mats and henna
designs. Our school ki tchen also
cooked tradit ional Asian food to
celebrate the day.
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PARENT/CARER WORKSHOPS

MUSIC CLASSES

 Some of class 4 boys have been working hard on
their music skills and have been working by
themselves and in groups to create pieces of music. A
lot of the boys find their music class calming and very
enjoyable, it is something they look forward to every
week.

We are holding three parent/carer workshops throughout the summer term that
will focus on how we teach your child early reading skills and how you can
support them at home. 

These will take place on:

Monday 10th June - Storytelling with your children in their classroom
Monday 24th June - Presentation to parents/carers on how we teach phonics
and early reading
Monday 8th July - How you can support your children at home and access to
activities and support over the summer
 
They will all take place in the morning (9.30-11.00) and further
details/reminders will be sent via text and email. Heena will be available to
discuss Early Help and further support she can offer.
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CLASS 7B ACTIVITY FOR THE JASS AWARD

As part of their Junior Award Scheme
for Schools (JASS), Class 7B came up
with a meal that they wanted to cook,
work out what ingredients were
needed and how they would manage
this with a budget of £10. With this
project the boys formed life skills of
budgeting and collecting the
ingredients from the shop for their
chosen meal. The boys decided to
cook Chicken Fajitas and were very
successful in their trip and cooking!

Our Key Stage 2 team played against
Hallmoor Key Stage 3 team, winning 4-2. It
was a very competitive game with Lea Hall
taking a 2-nil lead into half time. Hallmoor
fought back, but with Harvey leading from
the front, showing a great all-round match
winning performance, Leahall held on in the
end. We are very proud of all the team, who
worked hard as a unit and deserved to win.

YEAR 5 & 6 FOOTBALL TEAM

GARDENING

Class 4 children have
been partaking in a
little gardening.

We concentrated
hard on planting the
seeds and making
sure they have
everything they need
to grow.



On Wednesday 8th May our students took part in a
music concert, some bravely performed live to an
audience and others showcased their music. The boys
who weren’t involved thoroughly enjoyed watching.
We are all very proud of all performers!

SCHOOL MUSIC CONCERT
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Class 6 were exploring circuit boards for their science lesson. This was
independent work where they used trial and error to complete a circuit to either
light up a bulb, ring a buzzer or start a small motor. Some students added
additional components to make a more complex circuit.
 

CLASS 6 SCIENCE – CIRCUIT INTERVENTION



www.leahall.fet.ac T: 0121 594 0890 • E: enquiry@leahall.fet.ac

Our vision for our pupils at Lea Hall Academy is to provide a safe environment,
where children feel happy which enables them to learn and reach their full potential.

Some of our boys that have been taking
part in Judo lessons in school had the
opportunity to take part in a
competition. 

The boys received the following awards
for their weight category, Jacob 3rd
place, Trevell 1st place, Reekye 2nd
place, Brandon 2nd place. 

JUDO COMPETETION
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The students were excellent and supporting each other and having great sportsmanship.
The school that held the competition made Lea Hall boys feel very welcome and have even
organised a future football tournament.
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